
*ATTENTION* IMPORTANT* PLEASE READ* 

 

In an attempt to keep our passengers safe during the 

COVID-19 pandemic, Dial-A-Ride is temporarily 

suspending the Zipline service effective 3/17/20. All 

passengers are encouraged to schedule a ride by 

calling 1-800-500-5505 if transportation is needed. 

All scheduled in county trip fares will be $1.00 each 

way. Dial-A-Ride is only taking reservations for 

those that need travel to their places of employment, 

medical appointments, pharmacies, and nutrition 

sites (for example: grocery stores). We apologize for 

any inconvenience this may cause as we are making 

safety our number one priority at this time. 

 


